
Board Candidate Selection Process 

Potential nominees for the Aronimink Swim Club (ASC) Board of Directors will be submitted to the ASC 

Board of Directors Executive Committee for consideration no later than November 15
th

. 

To be eligible for the ASC Board of Directors, a nominee must be a certified (bonded), voting member of 

the swim club.  Potential candidates may be solicited, suggested by active Board members, or may 

submit their name in writing directly to the Board. 

All potential nominees will be asked to complete the attached questionnaire.  The questionnaire will be 

provided to the nominee with a return date requirement in order that the Executive Committee has 

sufficient time to review the questionnaire and all other qualifying information regarding the nominee 

prior to the distribution of the election materials to the membership.  Those who do not return the 

questionnaire will not be considered. 

There will be a special meeting of the Executive Committee to determine the final list of Board 

nominees.  The final list of Board nominees will then be distributed to the pool membership who will 

have the opportunity to vote for the future Board of Directors as defined in the ASC By-Laws.   


